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The Atlantic Centre’s Coordinator attends the inauguration of the 

Multinational Maritime Coordination Centre 

 

On 31 January 2024, the Atlantic Centre Coordinator, Rear Admiral Nuno de Noronha 

Bragança, travelled to the city of Praia in Cape Verde to attend the inauguration of the 

headquarters of the Multinational Maritime Coordination Centre of the Economic 

Community of West African States (ECOWAS) in zone G, at a ceremony attended by 

senior figures from the Cape Verdean government, European Union representatives and 

other international bodies.  

The Atlantic Centre Coordinator also had the opportunity to be received by the 

portuguese ambassador to Cape Verde, Ambassador Paulo Lourenço, as well as to meet 

with the European Union ambassador to Cape Verde, Ambassador Carla Grijó, the 

German ambassador, Julia Monar, and the representative of the European External 

Action Service, Charlie Stuart. 

The Atlantic Centre also met with Cape Verde's Director of Defence Policy, Commander 

Domingos Correia. 


